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Dear House Judiciary: 
 
I oppose bills H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, and 
H5891.  As a woman, I feel it’s a safety measure to own firearms that can 
protect me when I’m alone and an armed intruder blocks my escape from 
my home.  The criminals won’t abide by your laws, and thus we as law 
abiding citizens are at even greater risk with armed intruders. A single shot 
isn’t enough for me to feel safe.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Samantha Marie Kibbe 
6 Stillwater Drive 
Glocester, RI 02957 
 
 


